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Principal: Martin Tucker 
 
 
August 2025 
 
 
Dear Student 
 
Payment of Fees 2025-2026 – Continuing Students 
 
Please read the attached documents regarding your tuition fees and the Higher Education 
bursary carefully. 
 

The fees for Home (eligible) students are as follows: 
Nursing and Allied Health -  FdSc and BSc Hons - £9,250 
 
If you are studying part-time or are an overseas student, please contact me to discuss the 
fees and payment options. 
 
FEES 
 
Please note that you are personally liable for your fees, unless we receive full payment 
from Student Finance. 
 
Your tuition fees are due on the first day of the HE term (22nd September 2025), therefore if 
you have not yet applied and would like a loan to pay for your fees you should visit 
https://www.gov.uk/student-finance and apply immediately. 
 
HIGHER EDUCATION BURSARY 
 
Please find enclosed your application form, which you should hand in on registration day. 
 
PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU BRING YOUR STUDENT FINANCE PAPERWORK WITH 
YOU ON REGISTRATION DAY, AS WE NEED THIS INFORMATION TO REGISTER YOU 
FOR YOUR STUDENT LOAN. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Zoe Bromley 
 
t: 01736 809023 
e: zoeg@truro-penwith.ac.uk 
 
Enclosed: 
Bursary Application 
Payment of Tuition Fees 
Method of Payment Form 
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